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Key messages 

The Committee continues to meet virtually, with face to face meetings

to commence when possible.
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Virtual meetings continuing

Forward plan for future meetings 
The Committee discussed a timeline and topics for future

themed meetings.

Understanding Infrastructure
National Library staff presented information about the Trove

ecosystem and associated systems.

The Committee discussed different data ingest and cataloguing

methods and their relationship to the Australian

National Bibliographic Database (ANBD).

A survey has been distributed to Partners, with a pleasing 20%

response rate from a mixture of organisations so far. Committee

members were encouraged to promote the survey and

participation in focus groups among their networks.

Partner Survey


